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PrairieCat Administrative Council 
Brief 

September 5, 2025 
 

 

Membership update 

• PUG Day is coming up on September 26. Registration will close on September 12. 

• The mobile app project is in full swing.  The publish date of the new mobile app in the app 

stores is September 29.  Libraries are encouraged to promote the new app to their patrons 

during the month of October. On October 10, a banner will appear on the Capira app, 

prompting patrons to download the new app. The Capira app will be unavailable in app 

stores beginning October 27. Project details: 

https://prairiecat.libguides.com/vega_mobile_faq  

• The biannual review of member compliance has shown two Union Listing members were 

out of compliance with item entry requirements.  

• The FY25 PrairieCat Annual Report is available on the PrairieCat website. 

https://support.prairiecat.info/about  

Administrative issues 

• The Council voted to approve the revisions to the Jury Duty Policy in the PrairieCat Employee 

Handbook.  

• The Council agreed to add Cherry Valley as an in-person location for Delegates Assembly 

meetings. 

 

Next meeting - Friday, October 3, 2025, at the LaSalle Public Library 

https://prairiecat.libguides.com/vega_mobile_faq
https://support.prairiecat.info/about
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